
 

SECRETARY OF STATE NANCY LANDRY ANNOUNCES LOUISIANA VOTER LIST 
MAINTENANCE DATA SHARING AGREEMENT WITH ALABAMA 

July 10, 2024 

BATON ROUGE, La.— Louisiana Secretary of State Nancy Landry and Alabama Secretary of State Wes Allen 
have signed a data sharing memorandum of understanding (MOU) that will allow both states to ensure the 
further accuracy of their voter registration lists.  

“I am pleased to join my colleague Secretary Wes Allen of Alabama in signing this critical data sharing 
agreement,” Secretary Landry said. “One of the most important roles I have as Louisiana’s Chief Election 
Officer is to ensure our voter rolls are accurate. Today’s agreement underscores how seriously I take this 
responsibility, and I look forward to working with Secretary Allen and other colleagues across the country to 
ensure that Louisiana’s elections remain safe, secure, and accurate.” 
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